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GERS Office Telephone Lines Experiencing Technical Difficulties  
 

Please be advised the Government Employees’ Retirement System (GERS) general phone lines 
on both islands are experiencing technical difficulties.  

GERS is working with our service provider to rectify the problem as swiftly as possible. We 
thank you for your patience. 

In the meantime, if you have any immediate questions or concerns, call us directly via our 
Customer Service Unit 340-693-3939, or email us at customercare@usvigers.com.  
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